1071 United Nations Avenue
Manila

Republic of the Philippines 9
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION AJA | \/AB

Certificate Number: AJA18-0159

ADVISORY

08 January 2019

In view of the work suspension in the IC Head Office due to
expected heavy volume of traffic and difficulties in
transportation in observance of the Feast of the Black
Nazarene on 09 January 2019, Wednesday, all Agents’
Computerized Examination at the Insurance Commission’s
Head Office scheduled on the said date shall be
suspended.

The respective company representatives are advised to
reschedule the examination of their respective examinees
through the Agents’ Computerized Examination System.

Please be guided accordingly.
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